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Hello, was responding to your botnet prevention comments request. I just wrote a blog post on 
this subject for the SF Internet Society. There are a number of relevant references in it that 
may be enlightening.
Post is here: http://www.sfbayisoc.org/2017/06/21/iot-security-through-open-certification/

Thanks for your work!
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